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BRISTOL SCHOOL DISTRICT #1

Being a positive and lasting influence for all!

BRISTOL'S GIRLS’

_f_, BASKETBALL COACHES

Thank you, Mr. Adams, Mrs. Musha,
and Mrs. Mannetter!

Thursday, October 26, 2023
Dear Bristol Families,

Please review the important upcoming announcements compiled by Bristol’s Administrative Team.

Important Upcoming Dates:

10/27/23 - No school for students and teachers! School and District Offices will be closed.

10/30/23 - Athletics: We are excited to announce that beginning on Monday, October 30th, girls and boys home basketball games will be
livestreamed courtesy of our student production team! Please click on the following link for access to the livestream feed: Renegade Network
Livestream

10/31/23 - Village of Bristol Trick-or-Treat hours are scheduled from 4-7pm

10/31/23 - School Halloween Costumes/Dress Up Reminders! As Halloween approaches please keep the following expectations in mind before
you send your student to school. Any costumes or dress up should be school appropriate, comply with all school rules, and be free from religious,
political/socially controversial or inappropriately scary themes. There is an expectation that masks and props will not be worn or used during class,
learning time, transitions, lunch or recess, but are welcome at classroom or grade level celebrations. No props or costumes should have weapons.
students with any props, masks, or costumes deemed inappropriate, will be asked to be removed.

11/1/23 - Picture Retake Day!

11/2/23 - 8th Grade Washington DC 45 Diner Fundraiser: The 8th grade is hosting a fundraiser for their Washington, DC trip at the 45 Diner on
November 2nd, from 11:00am - close. Please mention Bristol 8th grade when you order!

11/3/23 - 6th-8th Grade Musical Audition Permission Form Deadline: The musical is right around the corner! Paper permission slips will be sent
home with 6-8th grade students early next week! Permission slips MUST be signed by an adult to audition AND delivered to Mrs. Chyla or Mr.
Weinstock by Friday, November 3rd! Students who do not turn in a permission slip will not be able to stay after school and/or audition. Additionally,
student sign up sheets will be outside of Mr. Weinstock's room to inform drama club faculty leads on who is interested in the musical this year. If
needed, call backs are scheduled for 11/14 and/or 11/15 from 3-5pm. More information regarding call backs after the initial auditions are completed.
Questions? Contact Mrs. Chyla or Mr. Weinstock; chyla.sta@bristol.k12.wi.us or weinstock.tay@bristol.k12.wi.us!

Shrek Jr. Musical: Initial Audition Schedule
7th & 8th Grade Students Tuesday, November 7th from 3-5 pm in music room

6th Grade Students Wednesday, November 8th from 3-5pm in music room

11/4/23 - Bristol’s Literati Book Fair in-person book fair kicks off on Saturday, 11/4/23, from 8am-12pm! Come get clued in to the best new
books. Can'’t visit in-person? Our online book fair is well under way. Gift cards are available. All proceeds benefit Bristol School.

11/6/23 - Seal-A-Smile - Bristol's 4K-5th Grade Students Seal-A-Smile day is scheduled for Monday, November 6th!

11/6-11/10 - Bristol’s Literati Book Fair will continue M-F, 11/6/23-11/10/23! Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday hours are from 7:30am-3pm;
Wednesday’s hours are from 7:30am-1:30pm! Can'’t visit in person? Our online book fair is well under way. Proceeds benefit Bristol School.

11/7/23 - Free Vision Screenings for Students in Grades Kindergarten, 2nd and 5th Grade Permission Form Deadline! More information
found under important reminders.

11/8/23 - EARLY RELEASE! Don'’t forget - our third early release is Wednesday, November 8th. Student dismissal is at 1:15pm!

11/8/23 - Bristol PTO Early Dismissal Skate Night: Join us November 8th 5:30-8pm at Burlington Traxside for a night of skating and fun! Tickets
are $8 at the door and include skate rental. A flyer was sent home with students last week.

11/9/23 - PTO Regular Meeting from 6-7:30pm: Join us as we plan for the remainder of this year AND look ahead to next. A big topic will be
around an all grade level dance. To make this event possible, we are searching for a few key team members to serve as team leads.

Important Reminders:

NEW! Free Vision Screenings for Students in Grades Kindergarten, 2nd and 5th Grade: The local Lions Club of Paddock Lake will be offering
free vision screenings for students in Kindergarten, 2nd, and 5th grades on Thursday, November 16. A permission slip was sent home with your
child on Wednesday. Please sign the permission form and return to the office by Tuesday, November 7. No late forms or unsigned forms will be
accepted.

REMINDER! School Picture Orders: Enjoy 10% off your order with coupon code F2023100FF. Offer expires May 1, 2024. Redeem Now!

REMINDER! Attendance Reminders: According to Wisconsin State Statutes and Bristol School policy, parents/guardians may only excuse
students from school for not more than 10 days, total, during the school year for things such as vacations. Families will be sent a warning letter after
the 7th absence when possible, and after the 10th absence date has been recorded. Attendance is important to your student’ academic success!
Learn more at Bristol's Attendance Webpage!

REMINDER! Appropriate Weather Wear: As the temperature varies, please be sure to dress your children appropriately for the weather. Our goal
is to have students outside for regularly scheduled recess.

Celebrations!

Athletics! Today, we celebrate our athletic coaches & assistant coach for their dedication in helping Bristol students improve their basketball skills
while learning the value of teamwork, commitment, and character.

Thank you from PTO: The Bristol PTO would like to thank our community for their support at the Meyer Family Farm Fundraiser. The farm donated
10% of sales WITH a match donation resulting in $380 directly to our school! Also a HUGE thank you to all who volunteered to make our Middle
School Dance a success! Special thanks to our team leads, Jill Healy and Liv Schiller!

Bristol PTO - We thank YOU! We want to extend our heartfelt gratitude to the PTO for generously providing food for our teachers during the
parent-teacher conferences. Your support not only nourished our educators but also showed your unwavering dedication to our school community.

Fall Parent-Teacher Conferences: Thank you to all the families for attending the parent-teacher conferences. Your involvement in your child's
education is greatly appreciated and plays a crucial role in their success.
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